

Newsletter

15th August 2025, Term 3, Week 4

VOLUME 12



PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Dear Families and Community,

It has been a busy couple of weeks at Modbury South PS with school photos and incursions and we have another busy few weeks upcoming with Book Week and Swimming.

Our school community is getting ready for our Book Week parade on Wednesday 20th at 9:15am in the gym. We encourage families to join us to celebrate Book Week and view the amazing costumes.

Just a reminder that our school is 'Nut Free' meaning that students are not to bring food containing any nuts to school this includes nut butters and nut bars. We do have students with anaphylaxis and this is very important for their health and safety.

Kind regards, Kristen Angus

Diary Dates

Week of 18 August BOOK WEEEK

Wednesday 20 August Book Week Parade 9:15am

Week of 25 August Swimming Week Reception to Year 5 (Mainstream classes)



Monday | September SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY

Tuesday 2 September PUPIL FREE DAY

LAST DAY OF TERM 3
FRIDAY 26 SEPTEMBER
EARLY DISMISSAL AT
2.00PM







AUGUST 15, 2025 VOLUME 12

OUR VALUES IN ACTION

This year we want to recognise students, staff and families who are demonstrating our school values and celebrate how this contributes to our school being a positive place to learn, grow and achieve.



Indi has been very brave this week in solving problems in the yard and bouncing back from set backs.



Mujim has been showing kindness in looking after his classmates when they are upset.



Our staff have been showing community in supporting one another in working together as a team.